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The Symbolic Species: The Co-evolution of Language and the
Brain
Combines two previously published works, resulting in ninety-three
brain-teasing puzzles, riddles, and questions with an emphasis on
humor.

啊哈! 原来如此
Martin Gardner's Mathematical Games columns in Scientific American
inspired and entertained several generations of mathematicians and
scientists. Gardner in his crystal-clear prose illuminated corners of
mathematics, especially recreational mathematics, that most people had
no idea existed. His playful spirit and inquisitive nature invite the
reader into an exploration of beautiful mathematical ideas along with
him. These columns were both a revelation and a gift when he wrote
them; no one--before Gardner--had written about mathematics like this.
They continue to be a marvel. This volume, originally published in
1959, contains the first sixteen columns published in the magazine
from 1956-1958. They were reviewed and briefly updated by Gardner for
this 1988 edition.
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Break down the wording and break through the riddle! My bird can fly
faster than any supersonic plane. How? Put my bird inside any plane,
make it fly in the same direction, and it will go faster than the
plane. ?The name Mensa speaks for itself. This is for the ultimate
brainiac, or those who enjoy intensive mental workouts.”?Chicago
Tribune.

Mind-Boggling Word Puzzles
Gathers word problems that involve using the imagination to explain a
seemingly inexplicable situation

Mental Magic
Fair, witty appraisal of cranks, quacks, and quackeries of science and
pseudoscience: hollow earth, Velikovsky, orgone energy, Dianetics,
flying saucers, Bridey Murphy, food and medical fads, and much more.

The Riddle of Scheherazade
A thrilling, exclusive expose of the hacker collectives Anonymous and
LulzSec. WE ARE ANONYMOUS is the first full account of how a loosely
assembled group of hackers scattered across the globe formed a new
kind of insurgency, seized headlines, and tortured the feds-and the
ultimate betrayal that would eventually bring them down. Parmy Olson
goes behind the headlines and into the world of Anonymous and LulzSec
with unprecedented access, drawing upon hundreds of conversations with
the hackers themselves, including exclusive interviews with all six
core members of LulzSec. In late 2010, thousands of hacktivists joined
a mass digital assault on the websites of VISA, MasterCard, and PayPal
to protest their treatment of WikiLeaks. Other targets were wide
ranging-the websites of corporations from Sony Entertainment and Fox
to the Vatican and the Church of Scientology were hacked, defaced, and
embarrassed-and the message was that no one was safe. Thousands of
user accounts from pornography websites were released, exposing
government employees and military personnel. Although some attacks
were perpetrated by masses of users who were rallied on the message
boards of 4Chan, many others were masterminded by a small, tight-knit
group of hackers who formed a splinter group of Anonymous called
LulzSec. The legend of Anonymous and LulzSec grew in the wake of each
ambitious hack. But how were they penetrating intricate corporate
security systems? Were they anarchists or activists? Teams or lone
wolves? A cabal of skilled hackers or a disorganized bunch of kids? WE
ARE ANONYMOUS delves deep into the internet's underbelly to tell the
incredible full story of the global cyber insurgency movement, and its
implications for the future of computer security.

Classic Brainteasers
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Wisconsin Library Bulletin
In his travels to Japan, author Alex Bellos set out to uncover the
world's brightest puzzle inventors, puzzle masters, and origami
experts so he could bring a new batch of logic puzzles for anyone
hankering for something beyond Sudoku. In Puzzle Ninja he presents
more than 200 puzzles to solve—rated easy to excruciating—including 20
new types of original, hand-crafted puzzles, like Shakashaka and
Marupeke. With clear instructions, helpful tips, and anecdotes about
the puzzles and their creators, this is an entertaining read and an
exciting collection of the newest, best, and most addictive Japanese
logic puzzles.

Nonnegative Matrices and Applicable Topics in Linear Algebra
Contains puzzles that first baffle and then delight problem solving
addicts. Grew out of a collaboration between Bob Tappay and Martin
Gardner to enliven the learning of mathematics.

Mental Gymnastics
The first of fifteen updated editions of the collected Mathematical
Games of Martin Gardner, king of recreational mathematics.

More Mathematical Puzzles of Sam Loyd
Step-by-step instructions and nearly 200 simple diagrams show
beginners how to make cards vanish and reappear, get coins to pass
through solid objects, make articles mysteriously travel from one
location to another, and more.

Mathematics, Magic and Mystery
Famed puzzle expert explains math behind a multitude of mystifying
tricks: card tricks, stage "mind reading," coin and match tricks,
counting out games, geometric dissections, etc. More than 400 tricks.
135 illustrations.

Perplexing Puzzles and Tantalizing Teasers (Dover Children's
Activity Books)
The author presents a selection of pieces from his Scientific American
"Mathematical Games" column, presenting puzzles and concepts that
range from arithmetic and geometrical games to the meaning of M.C.
Escher's artwork.

A First Stamp Album for Beginners
"A work of enormous breadth, likely to pleasantly surprise both
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general readers and experts."—New York Times Book Review This
revolutionary book provides fresh answers to long-standing questions
of human origins and consciousness. Drawing on his breakthrough
research in comparative neuroscience, Terrence Deacon offers a wealth
of insights into the significance of symbolic thinking: from the coevolutionary exchange between language and brains over two million
years of hominid evolution to the ethical repercussions that followed
man's newfound access to other people's thoughts and emotions.
Informing these insights is a new understanding of how Darwinian
processes underlie the brain's development and function as well as its
evolution. In contrast to much contemporary neuroscience that treats
the brain as no more or less than a computer, Deacon provides a new
clarity of vision into the mechanism of mind. It injects a renewed
sense of adventure into the experience of being human.

Quick-to-solve Brainteasers
The most popular hobby in the world, stamp collecting has millions of
fans in the United States alone. Many are adults who have turned a
childhood interest in philately into a pleasurable (and often
profitable) lifetime avocation. This volume has everything needed to
start a personal stamp collection: Entries for nearly 200 countries;
Spaces for more than 2,600 stamps; Over 1,100 black-and-white
illustrations of stamps; Easy-to-use Stamp Identifier Table and Index.
Clear instructions for using the album and the Stamp Identifier Table
are included, along with many useful hints and tips on building a
collection. An entertaining, inexpensive way to learn about faraway
people and places, stamp collecting brings a sense of excitement and
adventure with each new acquisition. This book offers would-be
collectors that ticket to discovery.

Everyone's a Aliebn When Ur a Aliebn Too
Martin Gardner's Table Magic
A famous puzzlemeister presents 103 perplexing brainteasers, anagrams,
and rebus and logic puzzles. There are clues — and humor — in the 69
whimsical illustrations, plus solutions for anyone who gets stumped.

Fads and Fallacies in the Name of Science
In his new book, Raymond Smullyan, grand vizier of the logic puzzle,
joins Scheherazade, a charming young woman of “fantastic logical
ingenuity,” to give us 1001 hours of brain-teasing fun. Scheherazade,
we find, has gotten back into hot water with the king, and is once
more in danger of losing her head at down. But, thinking quickly, she
tempts the king to stay her execution by posing him the most
delightfully devious mathematical and logic puzzle ever invented. They
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keep him guessing for many more nights until the fatal hour has
passed, and she keeps her head. The Riddle of Scheherazade includes
several wonderful old chestnuts and many fiendishly original puzzles,
225 in all. There are logic tricks and number games, metapuzzles
(puzzles about puzzles), liar/truth-teller exercises, Gödelian brian
twisters, baffling paradoxes, and an excursion, under Scheherazade’s
expert guidance, into an amusing new field invented by Smullyan,
called “coercive” logic, in which the answer to a problem can actually
change the fate of the puzzler! An absolute must for all puzzle
fans—from the middle-school whiz to the sophisticated mathematician or
computer scientist.

The Lady Or the Tiger?
Playing with mathematical riddles can be an intriguing and fun-filled
pastime — as popular science writer Martin Gardner proves in this
entertaining collection. Puzzlists need only an elementary knowledge
of math and a will to resist looking up the answer before trying to
solve a problem. Written in a light and witty style, Entertaining
Mathematical Puzzles is a mixture of old and new riddles, grouped into
sections that cover a variety of mathematical topics: money, speed,
plane and solid geometry, probability, topology, tricky puzzles, and
more. The probability section, for example, points out that everything
we do, everything that happens around us, obeys the laws of
probability; geometry puzzles test our ability to think pictorially
and often, in more than one dimension; while topology, among the
"youngest and rowdiest branches of modern geometry," offers a glimpse
into a strange dimension where properties remain unchanged, no matter
how a figure is twisted, stretched, or compressed. Clear and concise
comments at the beginning of each section explain the nature and
importance of the math needed to solve each puzzle. A carefully
explained solution follows each problem. In many cases, all that is
needed to solve a puzzle is the ability to think logically and
clearly, to be "on the alert for surprising, off-beat anglesthat
strange hidden factor that everyone else had overlooked." Fully
illustrated, this engaging collection will appeal to parents and
children, amateur mathematicians, scientists, and students alike, and
may, as the author writes, make the reader "want to study the subject
in earnest" and explains "some of the inviting paths that wind away
from the problems into lusher areas of the mathematical jungle." 65
black-and-white illustrations.

KenKen For Dummies
Playing with mathematical riddles can be an intriguing and fun-filled
pastime — as popular science writer Martin Gardner proves in this
entertaining collection. Puzzlists need only an elementary knowledge
of math and a will to resist looking up the answer before trying to
solve a problem. Written in a light and witty style, Entertaining
Mathematical Puzzles is a mixture of old and new riddles, grouped into
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sections that cover a variety of mathematical topics: money, speed,
plane and solid geometry, probability, topology, tricky puzzles, and
more. The probability section, for example, points out that everything
we do, everything that happens around us, obeys the laws of
probability; geometry puzzles test our ability to think pictorially
and often, in more than one dimension; while topology, among the
"youngest and rowdiest branches of modern geometry," offers a glimpse
into a strange dimension where properties remain unchanged, no matter
how a figure is twisted, stretched, or compressed. Clear and concise
comments at the beginning of each section explain the nature and
importance of the math needed to solve each puzzle. A carefully
explained solution follows each problem. In many cases, all that is
needed to solve a puzzle is the ability to think logically and
clearly, to be "on the alert for surprising, off-beat anglesthat
strange hidden factor that everyone else had overlooked." Fully
illustrated, this engaging collection will appeal to parents and
children, amateur mathematicians, scientists, and students alike, and
may, as the author writes, make the reader "want to study the subject
in earnest" and explains "some of the inviting paths that wind away
from the problems into lusher areas of the mathematical jungle." 65
black-and-white illustrations.

Entertaining Science Experiments with Everyday Objects
This is, quite simply, the best and most popular puzzle book ever
published in the Soviet Union. Since its first appearance in 1956
there have been eight editions as well as translations from the
original Russian into Ukrainian, Estonian, Lettish, and Lithuanian.
Almost a million copies of the Russian version alone have been sold.
Part of the reason for the book's success is its marvelously varied
assortment of brainteasers ranging from simple "catch" riddles to
difficult problems (none, however, requiring advanced mathematics).
Many of the puzzles will be new to Western readers, while some
familiar problems have been clothed in new forms. Often the puzzles
are presented in the form of charming stories that provide non-Russian
readers with valuable insights into contemporary Russian life and
customs. In addition, Martin Gardner, former editor of the
Mathematical Games Department, Scientific American, has clarified and
simplified the book to make it as easy as possible for an Englishreading public to understand and enjoy. He has been careful, moreover,
to retain nearly all the freshness, warmth, and humor of the original.
Lavishly illustrated with over 400 clear diagrams and amusing
sketches, this inexpensive edition of the first English translation
will offer weeks or even months of stimulating entertainment. It
belongs in the library of every puzzlist or lover of recreational
mathematics.

Inspirational Cryptograms Vol. 2 (large Print)
Nonnegative matrices is an increasingly important subject in
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economics, control theory, numerical analysis, Markov chains, and
other areas. This concise treatment is directed toward undergraduates
who lack specialized knowledge at the postgraduate level of
mathematics and related fields, such as mathematical economics and
operations research. An Introductory Survey encompasses some aspects
of matrix theory and its applications and other relevant topics in
linear algebra, including certain facets of graph theory. Subsequent
chapters cover various points of the theory of normal matrices,
comprising unitary and Hermitian matrices, and the properties of
positive definite matrices. An exploration of the main topic,
nonnegative matrices, is followed by a discussion of M-matrices. The
final chapter examines stochastic, genetic, and economic models. The
important concepts are illustrated by simple worked examples. Problems
appear at the conclusion of most chapters, with solutions at the end
of the book.

Science and Mathematics Books for Elementary and Secondary
Schools
There's nothing better than a tricky brain teaser to test your
intellect and satisfy your quest for mental challenge. The search ends
with this colossal assortment of classics.

Codes, Ciphers and Secret Writing
本书包括逻辑、数、几何学、概率、统计、时间等内容。

Entertaining Mathematical Puzzles
Ready for a challenge? These puzzles offer a workout for your
mathematical thinking processes along with your aptitude for logic and
insight and your grasp of geometrical and analytical concepts. They'll
test your perseverance, too! Suitable for dedicated puzzlists ages 12
and older, these 123 brainteasers vary in difficulty, ranging from
playful puzzles involving games to tough questions of probability.
Complete solutions appear at the end.

The Moscow Puzzles
The illustrated story of a lonely alien sent to observe Earth, where
he meets all sorts of creatures with all sorts of perspectives on
life, love, and happiness, while learning to feel a little better
about himself—based on the enormously popular Twitter account. Here is
the unforgettable story of Jomny, an alien sent to study Earth. Always
feeling apart, even among his species, Jomny feels at home for the
first time among the earthlings he meets. There is a bear tired of
other creatures running in fear, an egg struggling to decide what to
hatch into, a turtle hiding itself by learning camouflage, a puppy
struggling to express its true feelings, and many more. The characters
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are unique and inventive—bees think long and hard about what love
means, birds try to eat the sun, nothingness questions its own
existence, a ghost comes to terms with dying, and an introverted
hedgehog slowly lets Jomny see its artistic insecurities. At the same
time, Jomny’s curious presence allows these characters to open up to
him in ways they were never able to before, revealing the power of
somebody who is just there to listen. Everyone’s a Aliebn When Ur a
Aliebn Too is also the story behind the widely-shared and typo-filled
@jonnysun twitter account. Since the beginning, Sun intentionally
tweeted from an outsider’s perspective, creating a truly distinct
voice. Now, that outsider has taken shape in the character of Jomny,
who observes Earth with the same intelligent, empathetic, and
charmingly naïve voice that won over his fans on social media. New
fans will find it organic, and old fans will delight at seeing the
clever words that made them fans in the first place. Through this
story of a lost, lonely and confused Alien finding friendship,
acceptance, and love among the animals and plants of Earth, we will
all learn how to be a little more human. And for all the earth-bound
creatures here on this planet, we will all learn how sometimes, it
takes an outsider to help us see ourselves for who we truly are.

The Equation that Couldn't Be Solved
Professor Picanumba has dozens of surefire tricks up his sleeve — and
he's willing to show junior mathemagicians how to predict the answers
to 88 word and number challenges. Includes solutions and
illustrations.

Puzzle Ninja
Calculus Made Easy
"Another scintillating collection of brilliant problems and paradoxes
by the most entertaining logician and set theorist who ever lived." —
Martin Gardner. Inspired by the classic tale of a prisoner's dilemma,
these whimsically themed challenges involve paradoxes about
probability, time, and change; metapuzzles; and self-referentiality.
Nineteen chapters advance in difficulty from relatively simple to
highly complex.

Lateral Thinking Puzzlers
Your fun guide to the latest brain-teasing puzzle sensation Originally
developed by a Japanese math teacher, Tetsuya Miyamoto, KenKen is the
world's newest and most addictive puzzle phenomenon. The "successor of
Sudoku," KenKen For Dummies is a great way for enthusiasts to tackle
more than 200 easy to treacherous logic puzzles and exercise their
brains at the same time. This guide takes the mystery out of the
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puzzles, offering strategies for solving them with ease. Learn to use
all four mathematic operations to tackle these mind bending puzzles
with the aid of step-by-step information, strategies, and advice,
along with solutions Helps you find the most effective way to solve
each KenKen puzzle Perfect for the puzzle enthusiast and makes a great
gift In addition to lots of space for solving these addictive puzzles,
KenKen For Dummies also offers helpful tips so any reader can become a
puzzle master!

Aha! Aha! Insight
Hexaflexagons and Other Mathematical Diversions
Cipher and decipher codes: transposition and polyalphabetical ciphers,
famous codes, typewriter and telephone codes, codes that use playing
cards, knots, and swizzle sticks . . . even invisible writing and
sending messages through space. 45 diagrams.

Paperbound Books for Young People
What do Bach's compositions, Rubik's Cube, the way we choose our
mates, and the physics of subatomic particles have in common? All are
governed by the laws of symmetry, which elegantly unify scientific and
artistic principles. Yet the mathematical language of symmetry-known
as group theory-did not emerge from the study of symmetry at all, but
from an equation that couldn't be solved. For thousands of years
mathematicians solved progressively more difficult algebraic
equations, until they encountered the quintic equation, which resisted
solution for three centuries. Working independently, two great
prodigies ultimately proved that the quintic cannot be solved by a
simple formula. These geniuses, a Norwegian named Niels Henrik Abel
and a romantic Frenchman named Évariste Galois, both died tragically
young. Their incredible labor, however, produced the origins of group
theory. The first extensive, popular account of the mathematics of
symmetry and order, The Equation That Couldn't Be Solved is told not
through abstract formulas but in a beautifully written and dramatic
account of the lives and work of some of the greatest and most
intriguing mathematicians in history.

Hexaflexagons, Probability Paradoxes, and the Tower of Hanoi
Presents a collection of word games, picture puzzles, tricky
questions, and other puzzles.

The Colossal Book of Mathematics
Here is a collection of inspiring and motivational quotes. You'll find
thought provoking and humorous quotes about life, in general, for your
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decoding pleasure. Cryptograms are a great exercise for the mind. Both
pattern recognition and linear thought are necessary in code breaking.
This is an excellent exercise to train the mind to think using both
halves of the brain. The print type is LARGE and the letters well
spaced making the puzzles pleasing to work and easy on the eyes.

Classic Brainteasers
The noted expert selects 70 of his favorite "short" puzzles, including
such mind-bogglers as The Returning Explorer, The Mutilated
Chessboard, Scrambled Box Tops, and dozens more involving logic and
basic math. Solutions.

We Are Anonymous
A prominent popular science writer presents simple instructions for
100 illustrated experiments. Memorable, easily understood experiments
illuminate principles related to astronomy, chemistry, physiology,
psychology, mathematics, topology, probability, acoustics, other
areas.

Entertaining Mathematical Puzzles
Calculus Made Easy by Silvanus P. Thompson and Martin Gardner has long
been the most popular calculus primer, and this major revision of the
classic math text makes the subject at hand still more comprehensible
to readers of all levels. With a new introduction, three new chapters,
modernized language and methods throughout, and an appendix of
challenging and enjoyable practice problems, Calculus Made Easy has
been thoroughly updated for the modern reader.

Martin Gardner's Science Magic
Fun and fascinating, 89 simple magic tricks will teach both children
and adults the scientific principles behind electricity, magnetism,
sound, gravity, water, and more. Only basic everyday items are needed.
Includes 89 black-and-white illustrations.

My Best Mathematical and Logic Puzzles
Second collection of amusing, thought-provoking problems and puzzles
from the "Cyclopedia." Arithmetic, algebra, speed and distance
problems, game theory, counter and sliding block problems, similar
topics. 166 problems. 150 original drawings, diagrams.
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